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Administrative position statements can play role in

Title VII cases                                                                                       
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It is well-settled that administrative position statements are not entitled to

substantial

weight as substantive evidence in Title VII lawsuits.

However, such submissions may be relevant in considering an employer’s

shifting explanations in connection with a challenged adverse employment

action.


